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OPENED 
 
Sunday 2nd May 2021 at the Clubhouse 
Meeting opened 11.15am 
 
APOLOGIES 
 
Fabian Vella, Angela Fussell, Jeff Fussell, Tim Vaughan, Russell Soper, Lyle Gilmour, Brendon English, Tom 
Casey, Darren Beale, Claudia Nipperess, Mike Newton, Dave Bugeja, Laurie Danastas, Darryl Wolski, Glen 
McDonald  
 
1st Meeting 
 
Carl Leeson  1969 ZC Fairlane 
Tahnee Armstrong 1974 LH Torana 
Kevin Wishart  1976 Torana SS Hatchback, 1972 HQ SS Holden 
Albert Elsing  VG Pacer, VJ Ute, VF Calais 
  
 
2nd Meeting 
 
Bruce Nolan 
 
 
3rd Meeting 
 
David Phillips 
 
New member voted in and welcomed to the Club. 
 
Minutes of previous monthly meeting held on the 11th of April were read out by Tony Camilleri. Minutes approved 
by Tony Camilleri and seconded by Andrew Borg. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
Read out by Sue.  
 
The working account has a balance of $74,585.49 as of the 2nd of May. There have been some sponsorship 
monies and new members fees paid in. A donation of $250 made to Tour De Cure. The money will now stay in 
this account until after the show.  
 
Treasurer’s report approved by Jo Camilleri. 
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CORRESPONDENCE 
 

• Nil correspondence 
 
 
GENERAL BUSINESS  
 

• The club trailer has now been sign written for the upcoming show with the Pirtek logo. Thanks to Stan 
from Pirtek who is our major sponsor this year.  
 

• The committee was approached by Troy Billington to lend financial support to the Tour De Cure Ride 
happening this month. As there was no scheduled meeting prior to funds needing to be remitted, the 
Committee discussed the request and voted to donate $250. 
 

• Jack & Courtney Nipperess and Rob West did a run to Clairview to organize an observation run. They 
spoke to the van park at Clairview to get available weekends for accommodation. The weekend that had 
the most availability was the 31st of July to 1st of August. The 1st  of August is our normal club meeting 
date. It was decided we would do a run to Clairview on the 31st  of July to have a club meeting. If people 
wanted to stay, they could or they could return home.  
 

• Teniko talked about majority of entries to show including car entrants would be done electronically. 
People could still purchase tickets at the gate for cash or card.  
 

• Rob West asked if all members could enter something in the show. It does not have to be a car, it can be 
a boat, tractor, or unfinished project. We have approximately 120 members so would be good for all to 
get behind the show and enter something.  
 

 
 
NEXT MEETING:   Sunday 6th of June at the clubhouse at 11am. 
 
Meeting closed at 11.38am. 
 
Thank you all for your attendance. 
 


